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25 August 2023 

Hendl & Murray Engineering Ltd 
103 Tawa Street 
Melville 
Hamilton 3206 
 
Attn: Mr Neil Edwards 
 
 
Dear Neil, 

I am writing this letter to express our sincere thanks for the exceptional work carried out by Hendl and 
Murray in the construction of the five stainless steel scrubbing towers for Pressure Worx. You are blessed 
with a great team there and we wanted to express our thanks, in particular to Manpreet, Noel and Richard 
(and of course yourself!) for the hard work, professionalism, and communication across the project. The 
final product was finished on time, looked superb and Pressure Worx and our end client were suitably 
impressed with your team’s performance. Well done! 

From the very beginning of our collaboration late last year, it was clear that Hendl and Murray was a great 
company to work with, committed to delivering high-quality products. Your team's attention to detail, 
fabrication skill and commitment to the project deadline showcased the level of professionalism that led to 
a great project outcome for us and made the entire process very rewarding and enjoyable. 

The construction of the five stainless steel scrubbing towers was a significant undertaking in what became a 
short construction period, and your team's ability to manage this, add resource and turn out the quality of 
finish by the due date was amazing and very appreciated. The clear and consistent communication 
throughout the project we received from Manpreet ensured that we were always well-informed about the 
progress and any potential issues or challenges. His weekly reports and photos were much appreciated, and 
this transparency greatly contributed to a smooth and successful collaboration, allowing us to make 
informed decisions at various stages of the project including timing of progress visits. 

The positive feedback we have received from others who have now seen the scrubbers has all been very 
positive and helps reinforce our belief that selecting Hendl and Murray as our fabrication partner was the 
right choice on this job. We look forward to the possibility of working with your team again in the future. 

Please feel free to use this letter as a reference for your company's portfolio. If there is anything I can do to 
support or promote Hendl and Murray as a referee in the future, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Steve Rowntree, Managing Director 
Pressure Worx Limited 


